
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear  

I am writing to congratulate you on successfully preparing your students for Cambridge 

English exams. You must be very proud of them.  Their successes are not only proof of their 

hard work, but of your dedication and commitment to English language education.   

Thousands of employers and universities around the world recognise our qualifications as 

proof of English language skills.  Your students have taken the first steps on their journey 

towards future achievements in study and work in a world where English is increasingly the 

common international language.   

It is not only in study and work that English language learning can change lives.  In 

motivating your students to improve their English, you have opened up a world where they 

can understand others, make friends, and make themselves understood – just by speaking 

English. 

We at Cambridge English are very grateful to you for your passion and enthusiasm.  You play 

a crucial role in developing the language skills of your students and make such a difference 

to the lives of the children you teach.   

On behalf of the whole of Cambridge English I would like to say well done and thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Saul Nassé 

Chief Executive 


	Insert name: 
	Insert date: 


